## **Knights in Action**

Thanks to all the Knights who helped with the Council Free Throw Championship and High School 3-point shoot-out. Eleven youths participated in the free throw event and four High School students competed in the 3-point event.

Knights helping on Sunday were: Vince Cabras, Bill VanOoy, Phil Arbanas, Dennis Uhlir, Tim Janssen, Matt Miller, Phil Hover.

A special thank you to Bill VanOoy who marketed the event and set up the event lines, Brian Francisco who created an event flyer for marketing, Rick Mitchell who set up tables and use of the basketballs, and Vince for supervising the sign in forms and Dennis who completed all the forms on the computer and printed up a nice memory for the kids.

Thanks again,

Bill